Proposed Minute

Programs/Marketing

January 11, 2012
Voting Members Present: Terry LaRosa, Evelyn Bless, Bob Uhlig, Kathy Sutton, and Nancy Stearns

Voting Members Absent:  Jim Burge, Jan McCarthy and Bob Kerns

Staff Present:  Helen Michaelson, Paul Berg, Todd Dunkle, Rob Curry and Adrienne Hutelmyer.  Richard Haerther arrived late.
Called to order at 3:05 PM
The minutes of the December 14, 2011 minutes were approved as corrected. Spelling of Adrienne’s last name was corrected to read Hutelmyer and the third paragraph was changed to read “considered it inappropriate for children and it was agreed that any future CCC productions, when necessary, would carry an “adults only” disclaimer.”
Paul Berg opened a discussion regarding the format and structure of the Programs and Marketing committee which included purpose and effectiveness.  He suggested that the name be changed to Events Committee with the purpose of assisting with special Center events; i.e Arts In The Park, Masked Ball and the golf outing as well as continuing their efforts with new programs.  The staff would submit their reports prior to the monthly meeting as they are really too busy to come and simply make reports.
This change would also restructure the Volunteer Program and Ruth Levy would be invited to become a committee member.  Paul will discuss with Ruth following this meeting.  Any further action will be tabled until the February meeting and Kathy will provide a written plan.

Meeting  was adjourned at 4:35 PM

Submitted by Nancy Stearns – Committee Secretary
